
11-Dec-14 

**This message is an update to ARCNet message 14-014, 2014-15 Influenza Vaccine 
Readiness Requirement** 
 
Sir or Ma’am, 
 
Our records indicate you have not received your flu vaccination. All Individual 
Reservists are required to be vaccinated by 1 Jan 2015 or their readiness status 
will turn red. 
 
Members may receive their vaccination at a military treatment facility while in 
military status or through their civilian provider. 
 
IRs must provide one of the following documents to their servicing medical 
treatment facility as proof of vaccination: a DD Form 2766c, civilian proof of 
vaccination (to include the vaccine lot number, manufacturer, route administered, 
and dose received), or a letter from a doctor recommending that the vaccine not 
be received and why. 
 
Thank you for your service, 
 
CHRISTOPHER E. CRONCE, Colonel, USAF 
Commander, HQ Individual Reservist Readiness and Integration Organization 
 
Connect with HQ RIO online 
HQ RIO Website 
Facebook 
Twitter 
YouTube 
 
**Previous ARCNet messages are located in the Resources section of our website** 
 

http://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/shared/media/document/AFD-141007-022.pdf
http://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/shared/media/document/AFD-141007-022.pdf
http://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/library/rio/index.asp
http://www.facebook.com/hqrio
http://www.twitter.com/HQRIO
http://www.youtube.com/headquartersRIO
http://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/library/rio/resources/index.asp

